

## **Global HR Consortium**

Start Date: 9/19/2018 10:15 AM

End Date: 9/19/2018 11:15 AM

We would like to invite you to our initial meeting of GVC SHRM's Global HR Consortium. The goal for this consortium is to bring HR professionals who work in multinational organizations together in an informal and small-group setting. Members of the consortium will be HR professionals with responsibility for employees in multiple countries or whose company is actively pursuing a multi-national structure. This first meeting will be a planning meeting to determine how to structure the consortium meetings to best meet the needs of the participants. If time permits, we may discuss a global employment topic. This initial meeting will be facilitated by Trent Sutton, an international employment attorney at Littler Mendelson. The meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 19th from 10:15AM-11:15AM immediately following the GVC SHRM Diversity & Diversity & Diversity & Corporation, 3 Townline Circle, Rochester, 14623 (entrance in back of building). Refreshments will be provided, and this meeting will be free of charge. Space is limited, so please register here, as soon as possible. Registration will stay open until the session is filled. If you are unable to attend this initial meeting, but you would like to be a member of the Global HR Consortium, please contact Ann at 585-969-1472. Sincerely, Trent Sutton, Office Managing Shareholder, Littler Mendelson Betty Richardson, Director of Programs & Director of Community Outreach, Genesee Valley Chapter SHRM Ann Maynard, President, Genesee

## Location(s)

Landsman Development Corporation 3 Townline Circle Rochester Alabama 14623 United States